
 

 
February 12, 2021 
 
 
 
RE: MARCH BREAK POSTPONED TO WEEK OF APRIL 12 TO 16, 2021 
  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Ministry of Education has postponed March Break to April 12 to 16, 2021. 
 
As a result, teaching and learning will continue the week of March 15 to 19, 2021. 
 
Transportation will also continue for in-person learners. 
 
The Ministry decision was based on guidance from Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health.  

 
On behalf of Rainbow Schools, I would like to thank students and families for your continued 
flexibility, patience and understanding. 
 
We appreciate your support as we respond to COVID-19. 
 
Please know that health and safety remains the first and foremost priority. 
 
Thank you for working together to keep everyone safe. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


